
 
 
 
 

Skiers & Snowboarders, 
 

We’re looking forward to seeing everyone at the first meeting of the 2024/2025 
season on:  

 
September 12th, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

Harbour House Waterfront Eatery 
9550 Riverside Drive East 

 
If you haven’t already renewed your membership, please bring your completed 
Membership Form and $30 membership fee. Breckenridge skiers please bring 

your $500 US trip payment. 
 
 


